
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 5 May 2004 

18. BOARD SEMINAR MEETING 
  

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Nick Chapman 

 
 The minutes of the Seminar meeting held on 14 April 2004 is attached. 
  
 Board members recommended: 
 
 1.   That the Parks and Gardens and Waterways Committee be informed  of the Board’s  

dissatisfaction with the level of services in relation to waterways. 
 
 2. Three members of the Board, Myra Barry, Yvonne Palmer and Graham Condon meet with Jane 

Parfitt, General Manager, City Environment to discuss the siting of the pedestrian crossing at 
Daniels Road and Main North Road  

 
 3   A general meeting in Redwood Senior Citizens Hall at Manse Place be arranged to address 

residents, and that Jane Parfitt be invited to attend     
 
 3.   That Board members forward their comments on the Consumption of Alcohol Bylaw  to staff by 

May 7  2004 
  
 4.   The Board supports the Cycle Strategy and requests that there be consistent campaigns 

highlighting the importance of helmet usage. 
 
 5.   The Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson be given power to act and present the submissions 

agreed upon to the Councils Budget Review Sub-committee 
 
 Staff  
 Recommendation: That the above recommendations be adopted. 
  
  
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation: That the staff recommendation be approved. 
 
 


